
From: Betty Holladay
To: Council Clerk – Testimony; McClymont, Keelan; Clerk General
Subject: Request for Communication for March 3, 2021 City Council Meeting
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 8:33:27 PM

Hello,

I am submitting a request for a Communication for next Wednesday's City Council
meeting, March 3, on the subject of the Hazelnut Grove Tiny Cabin Village. I know
that I have missed the deadline by a few hours, and I would appreciate very much if
you would consider putting me on the agenda despite this.

Due to challenges navigating the sign-up process for Village residents who irregularly
have internet access, I'm signing myself up but may wish to defer my slot to a
resident of the Village who will either submit their communication via a video or will be
present at the meeting. If this is not possible, I will read a statement prepared by a
Village resident. 

Thank you,
Betty Holladay 
503 880 9928
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